
After School Club News - April 2023 

Welcome back after the Easter break. Hopefully the children are charged up 

and ready for another fun packed term. As you are aware, this newsletter is all 

about keeping you informed as to what the children have been up to since last 

term along with all the new and exciting activities that we have planned for 

them in the coming term.     

• Last term, they enjoyed making St Patrick’s Day bunting for our display 

along with cards they made to take home. They also made cards for 

Mother’s Day some of which were displayed on the board. The children do 

like to show off all their handy work to the rest of the school. The finale 

was definitely the very tasty Easter cakes that they made; they were 

delicious!  

• Free play is always the order of the day; after all, we wouldn’t want them 

to be doing anything too strenuous after they have done a hard day’s 

work.  

• Now that the weather has picked up, we will be outside more often. We 

have just had the playground revamped with lots of new fun filled 

activities such as Hopscotch, Snakes and ladders and Chess to mention 

but a few.  Some of the older children enjoy completing the mile a day 

around the field; this allows them some quality time with their friends to 

have a catch up on their day. This is something we will start doing with 

the rest of the children shortly. 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

• As we move forward into this term, we will be celebrating the Coronation. 

There will be bunting, lots of art work and cakes\biscuit making, along 

with other activities that are currently in the pipeline.  

 

• Outdoor activities will include, skipping, hockey, hula hoops, scoops, 

parachutes, football and lots more. 



• There will also be a quiet corner set up for the children who would like to 

do their homework. 

• We also celebrate birthdays, presenting children with a small cake while 

the rest of us sing a resounding happy birthday to them.  

• We have attached a small selection of photos. 

• Finally, a polite reminder for parents to please keep to the pick-up time 

of 5.15pm, so as to avoid any unnecessary distress to the child. 

        

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindest regards, 

The Before and After School Club Team  

 

 


